
 

 

School Photo Day  

Wednesday 9 April 2025 
School photos will take place on Wednesday 9 April 2025. Payments are to be made 

online directly to The School Photographer.  
 

Students must wear their correct summer school uniform with white socks and black 

shoes. No coloured t-shirts or singlets are to be worn under lemon shirts (even if you 

are not purchasing photos). Please have hair neat and only wear correct colour hair 

ties. 
 

School Captains, Prefects and House Leaders must be at school by 8.30am. 
 

Sibling photos will take place at 8.50am. 
 

Please ensure your children are at school at this time if you would like them to have 

a sibling photo. Ordering of sibling photos will be temporarily disabled 1 working day 

prior to Photo Day. This enables The School Photographer to supply the school with 

an up-to-date list of siblings to be photographed so nobody misses out. It is best to 

pay now so your children’s names will be included on the list to be photographed. 

Do not worry if your children are absent on Photo Day as you will receive a full 

refund. 
 
 

The school has been issued with a unique school code – X2053EL54N (see attached 

flyer). 
 

Visit The School Photographer’s website to view the available packages and to 

place your order. 

 

www.theschoolphotographer.com.au 
 

 

When ordering online please ensure payments are made through 

The School Photographer Website not the school’s online payment 

portal 


